
September 22, 2024 

Dear Adventurers & Parents/Guardians, 

On the evening of October 18, we will have a special service that we are excited for you to 
participate in. The Induction ceremony is an intimate and memorable occasion where we 
formally welcome the Adventurers to our club and dedicate them to Jesus.  

Our prayer is that each Adventurer and their family gets to know Jesus better in their time 
with our club and learn to let their light shine for Him. Matthew 5:16 (ICB) says, “You should 
be a light for other people. Live so that they will see the good things you do. Live so that they 
will praise your Father in heaven.”  

This ceremony is to help encourage you to shine your light into the world by agreeing to live 
by the Adventurer Pledge and Law. 

We encourage you to invite your families and any other special people in your lives to 
attend the service. All are welcome to stay afterwards for a light supper immediately 
following the service. 

Blessings, 

Jodi Clay 
Adventurer Club Director 

 

Additional details to be aware of: 

o The service will be held in the sanctuary of the Ukiah SDA Church 
o You should arrive at 5:20pm  
o The service will begin at 5:30pm 
o Supper will be served immediately following the service at around 6pm 
o Adventurers, come wearing your full dress uniform 
o Parents/Guardians, at the end of the service we will ask you to join your Adventurer 

up front for a special prayer of dedication 

 

Adventurer Pledge 

Because Jesus loves me, I will 
always do my best. 

Adventurer Law 

Jesus can help me to: 

O Be obedient 
O Be pure 
O Be true 
O Be kind 
O Be respectful 

o Be attentive 
o Be helpful 
o Be cheerful 
o Be thoughtful 
o Be reverent 


